
Appendix 5  

Extract from:- 
 

MINUTES OF A MEETING OF THE GOVERNING BODY OF WHEELOCK 
PRIMARY SCHOOL HELD AT THE SCHOOL ON 4 JULY 2012 

 
Governors Present: Mrs J Barton 

Mr J Bottomley 
   Mrs J Bunn 
   Mrs C Dalton 

Mr J Doorbar 
Mrs J Dyson (Headteacher) 
Miss D Harrison 

   Mrs C Harrop 
   Mrs C Houghton (Vice Chair) 

Mr S Noble 
Mrs N Sale  

 
Also in attendance:  Mrs N Harvey (Bursar) 

Ian Gatie (Clerk to the Governors) 
 
 
 

16. PUPIL ADMISSION NUMBER (PAN) 
 
Governors considered the PAN.  It was noted that the Authority had instigated an 
increase to 45 and that the governing body had agreed as the increase was 
conditional upon increasing the capacity of the school.  The governing body is in 
favour of a permanent increase to 45, subject to the building plans being approved 
and the additional capacity created. 
 


